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			This newsletter - sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays - contains important information and resources to support community pharmacies across England.







		




			In this update: Future of pharmacy online event; Update on global IT issues that affected some pharmacies; CPAF screening closing soon.
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			Learn more about how Community Pharmacy England is working to improve the outlook for community pharmacy on Tuesday 30th July.
 
Join the online event to hear about the work that we have been doing on behalf of community pharmacy and how we are engaging with the new Government. Also on the agenda will be the ongoing critical pressures, work advocating for a funding uplift, and how you can contribute to securing a better deal for community pharmacy.

Chief Executive Janet Morrison and the team will discuss how they are building crucial stakeholder relationships and gathering critical evidence to carve out a better future for the sector. Janet is keen to present the strategies Community Pharmacy England is working on to improve the outlook for everyone working in community pharmacy, as explained in her latest video update. 

If you missed your regional Community Pharmacy England event, this is your chance to hear from us, share your views and put questions to the team.







		PLEASE BOOK YOUR PLACE 




		




			Update: Global IT issues resolved but backlog to clear
The EMIS pharmacy and GP IT system issues that hit on Friday – linked to a much wider global outage – caused frustration and concern for both pharmacy teams and their patients.

Earlier today, EMIS notified us that the affected services, including the EMIS Web GP IT system and EMIS ProScript Connect, are now back online. However, it will take time for the resulting backlog of workload to be cleared, as electronic prescriptions start to flow again.
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		Read the full statement 




		




			10 days to complete the 2024/25 CPAF screen questionnaire
Pharmacy owners yet to complete the screening questionnaire are reminded they have until Wednesday 31st July 2024 to complete it.  

The screening questionnaire consists of 10 questions. Pharmacy owners who use the NHS Business Services Authority (NHSBSA) Manage Your Service (MYS) portal will be required to complete the questionnaire on the portal. 
Learn more 
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EMIS have told us the issues with their
systems are now resolved on the whole,
but we encourage any pharmacies still
experiencing problems to contact their
supplier.

This is not the first time pharmacy teams
have been adversely affected by IT problems
and Community Pharmacy England continues
to seek to ensure the sector is appropriately
supported and their efforts recognised when
situations such as this occur.
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